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FILE « A.S.J. » 
(Année Saint Joseph) 

 
 

Activity / Event PILGRIMAGE OF SAINT JOSEPH – TOGETHER ON THAT JOURNEY 

Date August 19 to September 27, 2021 
 

Activity / Event - TOGETHER ON THAT JOURNEY!... this is the theme of the pilgrimage that we propose 
to you in this special year dedicated to Saint Joseph, which will take place from 
August 19 to September 27, 2021 - World Day of Migrants and Refugees. 
 

- Promotion of this activity through the Parish Bulletin, your social networks, and also 
by approaching families, young people in catechesis, people in residences for the 
elderly. 

 
- with Saint Joseph, we are TOGETHER ON THAT JOURNEY! 

 
Details 
 

- Over a period of 40 days, an individual pilgrim is invited to walk 100km, it is also 
possible to experience this pilgrimage as a family, in which case will be proposed a 
distance of 250km.   
 

- If, for various reasons, the pilgrim cannot physically take part in this pilgrimage, he 
can join in by praying a rosary to St. Joseph each day.   

 
Get into a spirit of 
pilgrimage 

- In the Pilgrim's Notebook, the pilgrim is invited to write the number of km walked for 
the day, or to check if a rosary has been recited.  No special equipment is needed to 
calculate the distance walked, the simple rule of "15 minute walk = 1km" is enough!  
What is important is the disposition of your heart when you go for a walk, whether 
you pay particular attention to the situation of migrants and refugees, or even to your 
own displacements, voluntary or not, that you are experiencing (loss of job, moving, 
separation...).  For this purpose, the text of the Flight into Egypt can be found in the 
Pilgrim's Notebook.   

 
Procedures for 
regristration 

- For registration, each parish receives an Excel file to enter the name of the pilgrim / 
family, indicating the language for the certificate and the email for the invitation to a 
Zoom conference.

 
 

- At the beginning of September, I will communicate with each parish in order to know 
the number of certificates to be prepared according to the language. 
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- When registering, give to the pilgrim / family a leaflet with the explanation. 

 
 

- When registering, give the pilgrim / family a Pilgrim's 
Notebook in which they will keep track of the kilometers 
walked or rosaries recited. MAKE SURE that the 
Notebook number matches the entry line number. 
 

- At the end of the pilgrimage, the pilgrims are invited to present their Notebook to the 
parish, in order to receive their certificate signed by Bishop Simard. 

 
Zoom conference - In mid-September, a conference in ZOOM will be held with Mrs. Alessandra 

Santopadre, director of the Centre d'accueil pour demandeu.rs.ses d'asile LE PONT 
https://www.appimontreal.org/lepont  

- You will receive details on how to join the conference in early September. 
 

Saint Joseph Rosary Joseph, son of David,  
and husband of Mary;  
we honour you, guardian  
of the Redeemer,  
and we adore the child you named Jesus.   
 
Saint Joseph,  
patron of the universal Church,  
pray for us, that, like you,  
we may live totally  
dedicated to the Savior.   
Amen. 
 

Who is the pilgrim? “The pilgrim is a dynamic subject of an inner word that incites him to mobilize himself in 
order to change his posture, the pilgrim sets out with the desire to find a better meaning 
to his life. The stake of the pilgrim dynamic is mainly turned towards listening and speaking 
to the pilgrim. By listening to the experience of the journey, what reading does he draw 
from his journey? By speaking out, what narrative does he draw from his reading of the 
journey? How does all this act in him and on him? "1  
 

  1 chudequebec.ca - Pèlerin | une spiritualité de la marge  - translation Mrs. Anne Coulter  

https://www.appimontreal.org/lepont
file://serveur/Documents/Partage/COORDINATION/Ann%C3%A9e%20Saint%20Joseph/chudequebec.ca
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Image  

 
 

Let us know about your achievements so we can share them in our social media.... 
A picture is worth a thousand words! 

 
THANK YOU for your collaboration! 

 
Cynthia Crevier, diocesan pastoral animator - 450-373-8122 ext 216 

 


